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Dear parents, carers and staff 

We would like to provide the Robertson Public School community with the following 
updates on recent works. 

Canteen update  

Further to the 29 August works notification, the new canteen demountable is now 
expected to be ready for use in Week 3, Term 4, due to rescheduled remediation work in 
September.  

The temporary canteen will remain on site until the new facility is operational. 

Building B works 

All Building B eave sheets – which contained bonded asbestos as listed in the school’s 
asbestos register – were replaced during the Spring School Holidays. 

NSW Health explains if bonded asbestos is mixed with cement or other hard bonding 
materials, and in good condition, it is likely to be low risk.   

All work with asbestos-containing materials followed the advice of an independent 
hygienist, health and safety laws and the NSW Department of Education’s Asbestos 
Management Plan. 

All relevant safety measures were in place while work was carried out.  

The building was inspected by an independent hygienist to confirm it has been fully 
remediated and a clearance certificate has been issued.  

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest 
priority.  

We will continue to keep the community updated.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.

 


